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Board of Trustees Meeting of March 20, 2019 

Client Relations and Safety and Risk Control Report 

 
Client Relations  
 
Client Relations has been working on setting up training days to be held in May and 
June for each sub-fund, including topics like FMLA. 
 
We just finished up 7 winter sub-fund meetings where Legal One presented hard facts 
on vaping in schools and the ever increasing concerns of mental health issues. Beazley 
provided an overall guidance on what schools should be looking for and gave great 
insight to the services they provide to our membership.   
 
To date, roughly 35% of NJSIG members have expressed interest in a cyber liability 
self-assessment from Lodestone.  Self-assessments were sent out and we are waiting on 
the results. Client Relations continues to obtain member IT Department email 
addresses to increase and expand Beazley’s endeavor and spread awareness. 
 
The NJSBA New Board member orientation was a huge success.  NJSIG staff was there 
to present Insurance 101 and answer questions from new school board members that 
were eager to learn about insurance with an emphasis in cyber coverages.   
 
Safety and Risk Control 
 
170 employees of members received Defensive Driving Training – (7 classes total) 
102 employees of members received CPR Training – (6 classes total) 
24 employees of members received Non-Violent Crisis Training – (2 classes total) 
20 building inspections were completed 
5 district playgrounds were completed 
43 Safety Meetings were attended  
3 member districts received trainings for the custodial/maintenance staff 
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Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Debra Rice 
Interim Client Relations and Safety and Loss Control Manager    
 
 


